
Date: 2025-07-26
First Name: Allison
Last Name: Bonner
Title: Self
Organization: Redistricting
Address: 
City: Corsicana
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
This is shameful behavior. Donald
Trump did not vote you in. The
people did. He will continue to be
a piece of garbage president and
will continue to make everyone's
life worse (except for the
billionaires of course). Even if
you are stupid enough to pass this
redistrict nonsense, everyone will
still be angry enough to vote you
out anyways for being his little
lap dogs with NO SPINE. You will
be remembered in history as one of
the many useless politicians that
allowed that geriatric orange
felon to break our country. You
are gross for considering it, no
one likes you and your mom is
hella embarrassed you're her
child.




